Ms Margaret Liveris, Committee Clerk, Standing Committee on Environment and Public Affairs, Legislative Council, Parliament House, GPO Box A11 Perth WA 6837



17th September 2013

Re: Submission to Parliamentary Inquiry into Fracking

Dear Ms Liveris,

Fracking is having a detrimental effect on the environment, water quality, health and well being of our communities. This has been proven worldwide and on the East coast of Australia. Why wouldn't the government learn from past experiences? This is not an environmentally sound way of extracting gas. It is not all about economics but about the sensitivity of this planet, which government and all of us are a part of. Open your eyes before it is too late. This procedure must stop immediately.

Your sincerely

Clint Warn